
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

The school photos are now ready for purchase. A sample of the individual shot has been sent home 
with your child today so please kindly check his/her school bag as you will need the unique code to 
proceed with the order.  

There are different packages and photo items available for purchase once you log onto the order 
page. Please note that the previews of the class photo and school photo will only be ready around 
mid December as these are still being retouched at the moment. 

1. Please visit https://www.techni-photo.com/order/ 

2. Input the following information to access your child's photo and online order form - 

o Unique Code (as shown on the sample photo) 

o Last Name (as shown on the sample photo) 

o Email Address 

3. Order deadline: Thursday, 2 January 2025 

The order and payment process can only be done online through Techni Photo. Please DO NOT send 
any paper order form with cash or cheque to school for the purchase. Your order should be ready by 
the end of February. 

For any order enquiries, please contact ‘Techni Photo’ directly by phone 2803-5988 or by 
email onlinecs@techni-photo.com.  

If your child did not take his/her individual student photo at school earlier this month, please contact 
Techni Photo directly to schedule another shoot before 31 December as your child will need the 
photo for his/her Gateway account and KJS Year Book. 

Kind regards, 
Kowloon Junior School 
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